

Great Wyrley Academy

A part of the Windsor Academy Trust

Headteacher: Mr Ian Moreton, BSc Hons, NPQH FCCT

Hall Lane Great Wyrley Staffordshire WS6 6LQ

Tel: 01922 419311

Email:

info@greatwyrley.windsoracademytrust.org.uk

Website

www.greatwyrleyacademy.org.uk

Twitter: @wyrleyacademy

Company registration no: 07523436 Place of registration: England

13 September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

State Funeral of Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II

Further to my communication on Friday, over the weekend it was announced that Monday 19 September will be the date for the State Funeral for Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II and will be a national Bank Holiday.

Great Wyrley Academy will be closed on Monday 19 September to allow all staff, students and parents to pay respects to Her Majesty and commemorate her reign, should you wish to.

There will be no changes to school opening times this week and school will be open as normal on Tuesday 20 September.

We thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

lan Moreton Headteacher







